
Garlinge Primary School and Nursery 
 

Reception Classes  
                                                                                        

 Forest School 
 

 
 

March 2020 
  
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Please find attached a consent form that needs to be completed and returned to school to enable us to 
take the children to Forest School.  We would like these returned to us by Monday 16th March. 
 
I have also included a list of recommended clothing and the dates your child’s class will be attending 
Forest School. 
 
All children will need a packed lunch for the days that they attend.  If you wish for the school to provide 
a lunch, please complete the slip below.  We would like this returned to us by Monday 16th March to 
allow us to make the necessary arrangements. 
 
If you have any questions about the sessions, please speak to your child’s teacher or myself. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support and we are looking forward to an exciting opportunity. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Mr R Bentley 
Assistant Headteacher  
 
 

 

Forest School 
 
 
 
 

I would like a packed lunch provided by the school for the Forest School sessions. 
 
 
Child’s Name ……………………………………………………..………………..   Class …………………… 
 
 
Signed ....................................................................................... Parent/Carer         
 
 
Please Print Name …..............................................................…..…………… 


